
New Eyes and Inspire Project Team Up to Bring Celebrity Speaker Series to  Schools Across the U.S. 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE - New Eyes for the Needy, and The Inspire Project are launching  Project Human, a virtual speaker series starting October 1, 2020  for middle and high school students.  No matter where a student is learning -  either in the classroom, or remote - he or she will have the opportunity to participate in Project Human. 
Project Human is designed to spark conversations focusing on unity and equality, featuring Q&A’s with celebrities and changemakers, including:  
· Garth Brooks, Grammy Award/CMA winning country music artist 
· Christopher Sean, actor, Star Wars Resistance 
· Kseniya Simonova, sand artist 
· Jess Phoenix: volcanologist 
· Abdi Nor Iftin, memoirist, Call Me American 
· Elsa Charretier, DC/Marvel artist
New Eyes is thrilled to have help from Jake Gyllenhaal, our celebrity advocate and friend, in spreading the word about Project Human in a very special Instagram post. 
The Project Human discussions, streamed to participating schools through December 2020, will take into account the social and emotional toll on individuals who cannot afford materials that are necessities - especially in light of the economic and healthcare related disparities brought to the forefront by COVID-19.
If you’re interested in bringing Project Human to your local middle or high school, contact Todd Brown at todd.brown@oursma.org. 
The Inspire Project, based in Sarasota, Florida, is a themed student experience where kids can interact with world renowned speakers, throughout the school year, either in the classroom or as part of remote learning.  Since 2016, more than 50,000 students and teachers across the U.S. and nine countries, have participated in live streamed, Inspire Project experiences. 
“Project Human is designed exclusively for students and teachers to discuss not only how inequities affect everyone, but also what we can do as individuals, families, and schools to help those in need,” said Todd Brown, Inspire Project founder. 

New Eyes for the Needy, headquartered in Short Hills, NJ, is a nonprofit dedicated to bringing clear vision to those in need, across the U.S. and the world.  This past year, New Eyes provided more than 18,000 pairs of eyeglasses to people in the U.S., including many students. 
“Given that 80% of learning is done visually, the ability for kids to see clearly while remote learning or in the classroom, is critical to their academic success,” said Jean Gajano, executive director of New Eyes for the Needy.  “We are thrilled to be collaborating with a like-minded nonprofit like The Inspire Project to capture the minds of the next generation of leaders, thinkers and activists.” 
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